## Aspiration Respect Endeavour

Alderton Hill, Loughton, Essex IG10 3JA

t: 020 8508 1173 e: office@rodingvalley.net www.rodingvalley.net

Headteacher: Mrs S Jenner Chief Executive Officer: Mr P Banks



7<sup>th</sup> May 2021

Dear Parents/carers,

To support the Teacher Assessed Grades process and the moderation of our grades, both internally and externally, lessons will finish at lunchtime on Tuesday 18th May and Wednesday 19th May for our Year 11 and 13 students.

Students will be able to get lunch before leaving the site at about 1:45pm each day.

I would also like to take this opportunity to remind you that on Thursday 13th May, the students will be having their photos taken so that a cohort photo can be constructed. Due to Covid restrictions, each student will be photographed individually in front of a green screen before the photos are combined into the cohort photo. The students will also be having a profile photo taken, that can be purchased separately if you wish.

Thank you for your continued support throughout this period and if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Best wishes

Mr Mammen

Senior Deputy Headteacher

anmen



















